

Dear Sophie and Ben,

2018/4874/P - Flat 4, Temple Heath Lodge, 33 Templewood Avenue - observation

This application was discussed at tonight's meeting of Hampstead Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

The change from glass to a solid roof was greatly welcomed, as it would reduce the amount of light pollution. However, it was observed that white aluminium window frames might be too prominent and that a non-reflective material, such as coloured zinc, would be preferable.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

http://www.redfrogforum.org

REDINGTON FROGNAL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM









